
Notice of Utility Deregulation Changes 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Customer's Name] 

[Customer's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We are writing to inform you of important changes regarding the deregulation of utility services 

in your area. As part of our commitment to keeping you informed, we want to provide you with 

an overview of what these changes mean for you. 

The deregulation process, effective [insert date of effect], allows customers greater choice in 

selecting their utility providers and services. This means you will have the opportunity to choose 

from various suppliers, potentially leading to more competitive rates and tailored services to fit 

your needs. 

Key points about the changes: 

• You will be able to select from a range of suppliers. 

• All current contracts will remain valid until their expiration date. 

• Our customer service team is available to assist you with questions or concerns regarding 

your options. 

We encourage you to review your options before making a decision. Please visit our website at 

[insert website URL] for more information and tools to help you make an informed choice. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact our customer service department at [insert phone 

number] or [insert email address]. We thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Contact Information] 


